
To: Food Share 
From: Robyn Schieber 
Subject: Minutes of August 10, 2021 
 

Members Present: Coty Dunten, Sherry Webber, Erin Dominianni, Hristina Petrovska,  Melody 
Woods, Rosie Florian, Amy Brandt, Valerie Owens, and Robyn Schieber 
 
Not present: Rosie Florian, Nathan Rickey, Amy Brandt 
 
Updates: 
 
 

• Loaves and Fishes updates are we ready to do the reporting Loaves and Fishes 
• We need a copy of the MOU Loaves and Fishes has with KPS. Dr. Washington needs to 

approve the collection of data from students for Loaves and Fishes. Mel said that Loaves 
and Fishes states in the Excelsior that they are collecting data for reporting purposes. 

• The plan is to add the additional columns in the sign-up for Food Share that will include 
the data that Loaves and Fishes requires for reporting purposes. 

• Erin has posted all the dates for Food Share on the Wedsite for fall. 
• Erin is working on building out the volunteer sign-up soon for fall. 
• We will be asking Anna to attend our next meeting to discuss the recipes for the website. 
• Hristina, is reaching out to 3 new members for Food Share, (Bob Post, Shelia Bairs, 

Katherine Ferraro) to invite them to our next meeting in September.  
 
Grants: 
 
Grant writing will be done by Amy, Erin and Coty. We have until September 24 for the Okun 
grant.  
Bronson foundation has an external grant process.  
Mel reports that we have been working with Bronson on the Snap program.  FIC is going to be 
involved more. Chris Flood is the person we have worked with in the past. It was suggested to 
see if Chris could inquire about the Bronson Grant on our behalf. 
WT (William T. Grant Foundation) grant foundation does work on reducing inequalities. We 
would need to put together a review on food insecurities for students. The grant is researched 
based. We would have until January 22 to apply for the grant with WT.  
Coty suggested that we do another equipment drive for students. It was suggested that we put 
something in the KV Focus plus for a call out for donations of kitchen equipment. Faculty and 
staff can take donations to Coty’s office and to the front desk at the FIC.  
The giveaway will be coordinated at the FIC on September 23. 
Kitchen items needed are cutting boards, Cookie sheets, mixing bowls, spatula’s, measuring 
cups, measuring spoons. 
 
 Next Meeting: September 21st, via Zoom at 10 
am    https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83975884450?pwd=aU1rTm5jMklscXFYZklyZkxCSVNYUT0
9 
Meeting ID: 839 7588 4450      Pass Code: 3663 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83975884450?pwd=aU1rTm5jMklscXFYZklyZkxCSVNYUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83975884450?pwd=aU1rTm5jMklscXFYZklyZkxCSVNYUT09

